A\NW) Extra Innings

Leahi Softball Season
Opens July 10

By Jim Gaddis

The 0CC softball team begins its quest for an elusive Leahi League Softball
title beginning July 10. Eight solid teams will contend for the championship
which will be decided on October 20th.

Again, we are trying to work out a deal that would allow all 0CC games to
be played on the same day. For the past five years, all games have been played
on Tuesdays.

Because of the summer schedule, the OCC team may lose players to pad-
dling for the first few games. New faces are always welcome.

Information, signups and practice schedules can be found on the bulletin
board in the Men's Locker Room.

A coed softhall game with Kamehameha Canoe Club is in the making. We
are also looking into coed league action. The OCC lady softballers are anxious
to flex their bats. Let's make it happen. 9



